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Need for implementing changes in method of Teaching 

Sanskrit: conducted on 8 April 2022. 

A one Day National Seminar on NEP provisions and the Role 

of Sanskrit in NEP 2020, was Jointly organised by Department 

of Sanskrit and Vidya Bharati, Vidarbha Praant on 8 April 

2022. The Seminar was graced by eminent luminaries and 

intellectuals of the Sanskrit Literature. 

Key note Speaker was the Hon’ble Vice C hancellor of 

Maharishi Paanini Vaidik and Sanskrit Vishwavidyalaya, 

Ujjain, Dr C.G. Vijay Kumar Menon. The Key Note Speaker in 

his address discussed and informed about the Role of Sanskrit 

in NEP and strongly stressed upon the need for introducing and 

implementing changes in the methods of teaching Sanskrit. He 

was of the opinion that the liking and awareness of Sanskrit will 

further increase only if timely changes are made in method of 

instruction. With this timely alteration in instruction method , 

the obstacle of ignorance and distraction from Sanskrit will 

reduce to a large extent. 

The Resource Person of the technical session Dr. Madhusudhan 

Penna, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, KKSU, Ramtek, discussed on 

the India Centric view of the NEP, and also highlighted the 

Indian traditional system. His study and analysis discussed the 

existence and importance of Sanskrit Language, Literature and 

rich heritage of the oldest language of human civilisation. 



This Seminar registered a tremendous response from all the 

faculty members and students. This initiative of Head of 

Department Sanskrit was invaluable. Total 45 students of 

Sanskrit and all the faculty members were present for the 

event. 

 

  

 

 












